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Additionally, I am a student at Cascades Academy.

On Wed, Mar 13, 2019 at 11:13 AM Kristof Klees <kristofklees@cascadesacademy.org>
wrote:

I have been learning in my class about wildlife corridors and how important they are for
saving wildlife and making sure they successfully migrate. I think you should consider
voting yes for HB 2834-1.
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